
 

 

 
 

Carpooling to Troop 146 Activities (rev. 10/8/20) 

 

Based on guidance from the CDC and BSA The Connecticut Rivers Council, Troop 146 does not recommend 
transporting anyone other than family members in one vehicle. 

The Connecticut Rivers Council prohibits the Troop from organizing carpooling in any form because of the 
risk of transmission of SARS-CoV-2 (COVID-19) 

Therefore, if individual parents/guardians independently choose to take this risk, these following steps can 
help lower the possibility of infection: 

• Children or adults at high risk of COVID-19 should never be in a shared vehicle 
• No one who is ill, has a temperature, has been out of state or in close contact with someone with COVID-

19 should be in a shared vehicle 
• Limit the number of person in the car, never more than 4 
• Everyone in the car must wear a mask at all times, and cover coughs/sneezes 
• Open windows if possible to increase ventilation and run the ventilation system on outside air 
• Keep the occupants in the same car 
• Distance at least 6’ when outside the vehicle 
• Food or drink should not be consumed in the vehicle 
• Maintain good hand hygiene at all times 
• Every person should handle their own bags and belongings 
• Sanitize the vehicle after each use 

 


